Mere Christianity Cd Unabridged
Eventually, you will entirely discover a new experience and execution by spending more cash. yet when? do you
resign yourself to that you require to get those every needs later than having significantly cash? Why dont you
try to acquire something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will guide you to understand even more on
the subject of the globe, experience, some places, taking into consideration history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your categorically own get older to put-on reviewing habit. in the midst of guides you could enjoy now is
Mere Christianity Cd Unabridged below.
rage. Black explores how the rules and constraints of
religion have affected his life and the lives of us all.
Hilarious experiences with rabbis, Mormons, gurus,
psychics, and even the joy of a perfect round of golf
give Black the chance to expound upon what we believe
and why—in the language of a shock jock and with the
heart of an iconoclast. "To put it as simply as I can,"
Black writes, "this is a book about my relationship with
religion, where my—dare I say it?—spiritual journey has
taken me...what it's meant and not meant to me, and why
it makes me laugh." By the end of Me of Little Faith,
you'll be a convert.
Mere Christianity Study Guide Steven Urban 2016-07-01
Weight of Glory C. S. Lewis 2001-03-20 Selected from
sermons delivered by C. S. Lewis during World War II,
these nine addresses offer guidance and inspiration in a
time of great doubt.These are ardent and lucid sermons
that provide a compassionate vision of Christianity.
What Christians Believe J. Wesley Eby 2003-06-01 Teach
your students the basics of English and the basics of
the faith at the same time! What Christians Believe is a
Bible study in simple English, specifically designed for
people who are learning the language. Chapters titles
include:Sin is disobeying GodJesus Christ is our perfect
sacrificeGod forgives our sinsJesus Christ is GodJesus
died, yet livesHow to become a ChristianAnd much

Me of Little Faith Lewis Black 2008-06-03 What do we
believe? And in God's name why? These are the thorny
questions that Lewis Black, the bitingly funny comedian,
social critic, and bestselling author, tackles in his
new book, Me of Little Faith. And he's come up with some
answers. Or at least his answers. In more than two dozen
essays that investigate everything from the differences
between how Christians and Jews celebrate their
holidays, to the politics of faith, to people's
individual search for transcendence, Black explores his
unique odyssey through religion and belief. Growing up
as a nonpracticing Jewish kid near Washington, D.C.,
during the 1950s, Black survived Hebrew school and a bar
mitzvah (barely), went to college in the South during
the tumultuous 1960s, and witnessed firsthand the
unsettling parallels between religious rapture and druginduced visions (even if none of his friends did). He
explored the self-actualization movements of the 1970s
(and the self-indulgence that they produced), and since
then has turned an increasingly skeptical eye toward the
politicians and televangelists who don the cloak of
religiouos rectitude to mask their own moral hypocrisy.
What he learned along the way about the inconsistencies
and peculiarities of religion infuriated Black, and in
Me of Little Faith he gives full vent to his comedic
mere-christianity-cd-unabridged
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more!What Christians Believe also includes teaching
resources, such as:Word lists at the end of each
chapter, with vocabulary words definedFill-in-the-blank
exercises for students in each chapterAnswers to
questions and additional scripture referencesTips for
teaching ESL.
More Than a Carpenter Josh D. McDowell 2011-07-14 The
inspirational classic, More than a Carpenter, is now
updated for a new generation of seekers with a fresh
look, revised material, and a new chapter that addresses
questions commonly raised today. Former skeptic Josh
McDowell is now joined by his son Sean as they examine
the evidence about Jesus. Is he really the Lord he
claimed to be? How can we know for sure? More than a
Carpenter offers arguments for faith from a skeptic
turned believer. Since its original publication in 1977,
this modern classic has sold over 15 million copies,
been translated into dozens of languages, and introduced
countless people to the real Jesus. Now with new content
that addresses questions raised by today’s popular
atheist writers. Audio edition read by Sean McDowell.
Searching for God Knows What Donald Miller 2010-05-24 In
Searching for God Knows What, best-selling author Donald
Miller invites you to reconnect with a faith worth
believing. With humor, intelligence, and his trademark
writing style, he shows that relationship is God’s way
of leading us to redemption. And our need for redemption
drives us to relationship with God. “Being a Christian,”
Miller writes, “is more like falling in love than
understanding a series of ideas.” Maybe you are a
Christian wondering what faith you signed up for. Or
maybe you don’t believe anything and are daring
someone—anyone—to show you a genuine example of
authentic faith. Somewhere beyond the self-help
formulas, fancy marketing, and easy promises there is a
life-changing experience with God waiting. Searching for
God Knows What weaves together beautiful stories and
fresh perspectives on the Bible to show one man’s
journey to find it. “Like a shaken snow globe, Donald
Miller’s newest collection of essays creates a swirl of
mere-christianity-cd-unabridged

ideas about the Christian life that eventually
crystallize into a lovely landscape . . . [He] is one of
the evangelical book market’s most creative writers.”
—Christianity Today “If you have felt that Jesus is
someone you respect and admire—but Christianity is
something that repels you—Searching for God Knows What
will give you hope that you still can follow Jesus and
be part of a church without the trappings of organized
religion.” —Dan Kimball Author of The Emerging Church
and Pastor of Vintage Faith Church, Santa Cruz, CA “For
fans of Blue Like Jazz, I doubt you will be
disappointed. Donald Miller writes with the wit and
vulnerability that you expect. He perfectly illustrates
important themes in a genuine and humorous manner . . .
For those who would be reading Miller for the first
time, this would be a great start.” —Relevant
5 Minutes with Jesus: A Fresh Infusion of Joy Sheila
Walsh 2016-09-13 We all have days when joy feels out of
reach. Maybe it’s because our routines feel mundane or
our struggles seem unending, but we end up just trying
to get through the day. We forget that Scripture tells
us joy—the joy of the Lord—is always within in reach.
Jesus told his disciples to remain in his truth and love
so that his joy may be in them, and Sheila Walsh guides
women toward this amazing experience in 5 Minutes with
Jesus: A Fresh Infusion of Joy. Powerful devotions,
encouraging scriptures, and memorable takeaways will
inspire readers to draw close to Jesus and live with his
joy every day. Spending time with the Savior can make a
world of difference! With contemporary packaging and
inspiring content, 5 Minutes with Jesus: A Fresh
Infusion of Joy makes a beautiful gift for a friend who
needs encouragement and a great self-purchase for anyone
looking for a little more joy in her life.
C. S. Lewis's Mere Christianity George M. Marsden
2020-02-25 The life and times of C. S. Lewis's modern
spiritual classic Mere Christianity, C. S. Lewis's
eloquent defense of the Christian faith, originated as a
series of BBC radio talks broadcast during the dark days
of World War Two. Here is the story of the extraordinary
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life and afterlife of this influential and inspiring
book. George Marsden describes how Lewis gradually went
from being an atheist to a committed Anglican—famously
converting to Christianity in 1931 after conversing into
the night with his friends J. R. R. Tolkien and Hugh
Dyson—and how his plainspoken case for Christianity went
on to become one of the most beloved spiritual books of
all time.
Reflections on the Psalms Clive Staples Lewis 1958 The
Psalms were written as songs and should be read more in
the spirit of lyric poetry than as doctrinal treatises
or sermons. C.S. Lewis then shares, whith his
characteristic grace and lucidity, relfections on both
the form and the meaning of select passages.
Finding God in the Land of Narnia Kurt Bruner 2020-09-15
“Now at last they were beginning Chapter One of the
Great Story . . .” Bestselling authors Kurt Bruner and
Jim Ware (Finding God in The Lord of the Rings) once
again explore a world of fantasy to reveal what C. S.
Lewis called “the Great Story” hidden within. For more
than 70 years, adults and children alike have stepped
through the wardrobe, and their imaginations have been
baptized in Lewis’s mystical world of wonder and
enchantment. Lewis fans will love the many surprising
insights the authors uncover, and parents will discover
new ways to show their children God’s character and
presence in their lives. With more than 100 million
copies sold, The Chronicles of Narnia capture more
imaginations today than ever before. In Finding God in
the Land of Narnia, you’ll see how Lewis expertly wraps
spiritual truths into his classic tales, and you’ll
discover the truth of what the great Lion, Aslan, says
about our brief sojourn through Narnia: “By knowing me
here for a little, you may know me better there.” Now
updated to include a group discussion guide!
What Christians Believe C. S. Lewis 2005-02-22 The
Essentials Explained Master storyteller and essayist C.
S. Lewis here tackles the central questions of the
Christian faith: Who was Jesus? What did he accomplish?
What does it mean for me? In these classic essays, which
mere-christianity-cd-unabridged

began as talks on the BBC during World War II, Lewis
creatively and simply explains the basic tenets of
Christianity. Taken from the core section of Mere
Christianity, the selection in this gift edition
provides an accessible way for more people to discover
these timeless truths. For those looking to remind
themselves of the things they hold true, or those
looking for a snapshot of Christianity, this book is a
wonderful introduction to the faith.
The Four Loves C. S. Lewis 2017-02-14 A repackaged
edition of the revered author's classic work that
examines the four types of human love: affection,
friendship, erotic love, and the love of God—part of the
C. S. Lewis Signature Classics series. C.S. Lewis—the
great British writer, scholar, lay theologian,
broadcaster, Christian apologist, and bestselling author
of Mere Christianity, The Screwtape Letters, The Great
Divorce, The Chronicles of Narnia, and many other
beloved classics—contemplates the essence of love and
how it works in our daily lives in one of his most
famous works of nonfiction. Lewis examines four
varieties of human love: affection, the most basic form;
friendship, the rarest and perhaps most insightful;
Eros, passionate love; charity, the greatest and least
selfish. Throughout this compassionate and reasoned
study, he encourages readers to open themselves to all
forms of love—the key to understanding that brings us
closer to God.
unChristian David Kinnaman 2007-10-01 Based on
groundbreaking Barna Group research, unChristian
uncovers the negative perceptions young people have of
Christianity and explores what can be done to reverse
them.
The Gospel According to Jesus John F. MacArthur
2009-05-26 The first edition of The Gospel According to
Jesus won wide acclaim in confronting the “easybelievism” that has characterized some aspects of
evangelical Christianity. Over the past 50 years, a
handful of books have become true classics, revered
world-wide for their crystal-clear presentation of the
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Gospel and lauded for their contribution to the
Christian faith. These extraordinary books are read, reread, and discussed in churches, Bible study groups, and
homes everywhere. John MacArthur’s The Gospel According
to Jesus is one of those books. In The Gospel According
to Jesus, MacArthur tackles the idea of “easy
believism,” challenging Christians to re-evaluate their
commitment to Christ by examining their fruits.
MacArthur asks, “What does it really mean to be saved?”
He urges readers to understand that their conversion was
more than a mere point in time, that, by definition, it
includes a lifetime of obediently walking with Jesus as
Lord. This 20th anniversary edition of MacArthur’s
provocative, Scripture-based book contains one new
chapterand is further revised to provide Christians in
the 21st century a fresh perspective on the intrinsic
relationship between faith and works, clearly revealing
Why Jesus is both Savior and Lord to all who believe.
The Complete C. S. Lewis Signature Classics C. S. Lewis
2007-02-06 Seven Spiritual Masterworks by C. S. Lewis
This classic collection includes C. S. Lewis's most
important spiritual works: Mere Christianity The
Screwtape Letters The Great Divorce The Problem of Pain
Miracles A Grief Observed The Abolition of Man
Mere Christianity C.S. Lewis 2019-02-21 A revised and
amplified edition, with a new introduction, of the three
books "Broadcast Talks," "Christian Behaviour," and
"Beyond Personality" by the acclaimed author of "The
Chronicles of Narnia."
The Screwtape Letters C. S. Lewis 2001-02-06 In this
humorous and perceptive exchange between two devils, C.
S. Lewis delves into moral questions about good vs.
evil, temptation, repentance, and grace. Through this
wonderful tale, the reader emerges with a better
understanding of what it means to live a faithful life.
You Are the Beloved Henri J. M. Nouwen 2017 "This daily
devotional offers deep spiritual insight into human
experience, intimacy, brokenness, and mercy. Featuring
the best of Nouwen,s writing from previously published
works. It will appeal to readers already familiar with
mere-christianity-cd-unabridged

Nouwen's work as well as new readers looking for a
devotional.--Publisher's promotional description.
The Fight JOHN WHITE 2020-05-21 There is joy and triumph
in the Christian life. The eternal God loves us and
calls us to the highest good that we can enjoy. But that
goal is achieved only by a fight. In this classic guide
to the Christian life, John White introduces the key
areas in which we must wrestle time and again, including
prayer and Bible study, faith and temptation,
relationships and holiness. He lets us see our enemies:
the spirit of the age, our own sinful nature, and the
powers of darkness. And he gives us the encouragement to
persevere in the battle. New Christians who read this
book will take their first steps in Christian living
with confidence. Established disciples will find
refreshing insights into the struggles and joys of life
in Christ.
The Sacred Romance Brent Curtis 2001-04-01 If you long
for something more, even if you don't know what that
something is, then open this profound book. The Sacred
Romance is the story of our lives; it is God's story. It
is His invitation to experience His unfathomable love
for us. Before long, you will find yourself eagerly
turning the pages to find out what happens next. The
Sacred Romance strikes a chord in us because more than
in any other age, we have lost touch with our hearts. We
have left that essential part of ourselves behind in the
pursuit of efficiency, success, and even Christian
service. From childhood on, something or Someone has
called us on a journey of the heart. It is a journey
full of intimacy, adventure, and beauty, but like any
fairy tale it is also fraught with more than a little
danger. To ignore this whispered call is to become one
of the living dead who carry on their lives divorced
from their most intimate selves, their heart. The Sacred
Romance calls to us in our fondest memories, our
greatest loves, our noblest achievements, even our
deepest hurts. The reward is worth the risk.
A Life Observed Devin Brown 2013-08-15 C. S. Lewis is
one of the most influential Christian writers of our
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time. The Chronicles of Narnia has sold more than 100
million copies worldwide and all Lewis's works are
estimated to sell 6 million copies annually. At the
fiftieth anniversary of his death, Lewis expert Devin
Brown brings the beloved author's story to life in a
fresh, accessible, and moving biography through focusing
on Lewis's spiritual journey. Although it was clear from
the start that Lewis would be a writer, it was not
always clear he would become a Christian. Drawing on
Lewis's autobiographical works, books by those who knew
him personally, and his apologetic and fictional
writing, this book tells the inspiring story of Lewis's
journey from cynical atheist to joyous Christian and
challenges readers to follow their own calling. The book
allows Lewis to tell his own life story in a uniquely
powerful manner while shedding light on his best-known
works.
Not a Fan Kyle Idleman 2011-06-07 Pastor Kyle Idleman
doesn’t just want to be a fan of Jesus, he wants to full
heartedly commit to him and be a follower of Jesus. But
how can you make the leap from fan to follower? In Not a
Fan Idleman uses biblical examples to show how the
people who met Jesus also had to decide if they were
fans or followers, and what it meant for them to then
become followers. Being a follower doesn’t mean that you
go to church every week, that you slap a Jesus fish on
the back of your car, and that you give to charity.
That’s what a fan does. What a follower of Jesus does,
Idleman observes, is die to themselves each and every
moment of the day because “you can’t say yes to
following Jesus unless you say no to living for
yourself.” In this three part book Idleman helps you to
discover whether you are a fan or a follower, how to
recognize the invitation Jesus has given, and what
following Jesus looks like in your daily life. With
humor and real life examples to draw you closer to
Jesus, Kyle Idleman compels each and every one of us to
Not Be A Fan
The Great Divorce Clive Staples Lewis 1952
Broadcast Talks C. S. Lewis 2021-08-31 "Broadcast Talks"
mere-christianity-cd-unabridged

by C. S. Lewis. Published by Good Press. Good Press
publishes a wide range of titles that encompasses every
genre. From well-known classics & literary fiction and
non-fiction to forgotten−or yet undiscovered gems−of
world literature, we issue the books that need to be
read. Each Good Press edition has been meticulously
edited and formatted to boost readability for all ereaders and devices. Our goal is to produce eBooks that
are user-friendly and accessible to everyone in a highquality digital format.
The Case for Christ Lee Strobel 2010-11 The book
consists primarily of interviews between Strobel (a
former legal editor at the Chicago Tribune) and biblical
scholars such as Bruce Metzger. Each interview is based
on a simple question, concerning historical evidence
(for example, "Can the Biographies of Jesus Be
Trusted?"), scientific evidence, ("Does Archaeology
Confirm or Contradict Jesus' Biographies?"), and
"psychiatric evidence" ("Was Jesus Crazy When He Claimed
to Be the Son of God?"). Together, these interviews
compose a case brief defending Jesus' divinity, and
urging readers to reach a verdict of their own.
Answering Jihad Nabeel Qureshi 2016-03-08 From New York
Times bestselling author of Seeking Allah, Finding Jesus
Nabeel Qureshi—a former Muslim—comes his deeply
personal, challenging, and respectful answer book to the
many questions surrounding jihad, the rise of ISIS, and
Islamic terrorism. San Bernardino was the most lethal
terror attack on American soil since 9/11, and it came
on the heels of a coordinated assault on Paris. There is
no question that innocents were slaughtered in the name
of Allah and in the way of jihad (meaning warfare
against the enemies of Islam, in this case). But do the
terrorists' actions actually reflect the broader
religion of Islam? The answer to this question is more
pressing than ever, as many Muslim refugees are still
migrating to the West, seeking shelter from the violent
ideologies of ISIS, Al-Qaida, and other radical Islamic
groups. Setting aside speculations and competing voices,
Qureshi explores the answers to difficult questions
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like: What is Islam, and is it a religion of peace or
violence? Is there a clear definition and doctrine of
jihad? How are we to understand jihad and radical
expressions of Islam in relation to our Muslim neighbors
and friends? Why is there such a surge of Islamist
terrorism in the world today, and how should we respond?
How does jihad compare with Old Testament calls to
warfare? In Answering Jihad, bestselling author Nabeel
Qureshi answers these urgent questions from the
perspective of a former Muslim who is deeply concerned
for both his Muslim family and his American homeland.
The Chronicles of Narnia Clive Staples Lewis 2003 A
faithful adaptation of the C.S. Lewis classic, this
audio drama was recorded in London with some of
England's finest actors.
Jesus on Trial David Limbaugh 2014-11-17 In Jesus on
Trial, New York Times bestselling author David Limbaugh
applies his lifetime of legal experience to a unique new
undertaking: making a case for the gospels as hard
evidence of the life and work of Jesus Christ. Limbaugh,
a practicing attorney and former professor of law,
approaches the canonical gospels with the same level of
scrutiny he would apply to any legal document and asks
all the necessary questions about the story of Jesus
told through Matthew, Mark, Luke, and John. His analysis
of the texts becomes profoundly personal as he reflects
on his own spiritual and intellectual odyssey from
determined skeptic to devout Christian. Ultimately,
Limbaugh concludes that the words Christians have
treasured for centuries stand up to his exhaustive
enquiry—including his examination of historical and
religious evidence beyond the gospels—and thereby
affirms Christian faith, spirituality, and tradition.
Making Sense of God Timothy Keller 2016-09-20 We live in
an age of skepticism. Our society places such faith in
empirical reason, historical progress, and heartfelt
emotion that it’s easy to wonder: Why should anyone
believe in Christianity? What role can faith and
religion play in our modern lives? In this thoughtful
and inspiring new book, pastor and New York Times
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bestselling author Timothy Keller invites skeptics to
consider that Christianity is more relevant now than
ever. As human beings, we cannot live without meaning,
satisfaction, freedom, identity, justice, and hope.
Christianity provides us with unsurpassed resources to
meet these needs. Written for both the ardent believer
and the skeptic, Making Sense of God shines a light on
the profound value and importance of Christianity in our
lives.
What Jesus Meant Garry Wills 2007-02-27 “Garry Wills
brings his signature brand of erudite, unorthodox
thinking to his latest book of revelations. . . . A tour
de force and a profound show of faith.” (O, the Oprah
Magazine) Look out for a new book from Garry Wills, What
The Qur'an Meant, coming fall 2017. In what are billed
“culture wars,” people on the political right and the
political left cite Jesus as endorsing their views. But
in this New York Times-bestselling masterpiece, Garry
Wills argues that Jesus subscribed to no political
program. He was far more radical than that. In a fresh
reading of the gospels, Wills explores the meaning of
the “reign of heaven” Jesus not only promised for the
future but brought with him into this life. It is only
by dodges and evasions that people misrepresent what
Jesus plainly had to say against power, the wealthy, and
religion itself. But Wills is just as critical of those
who would make Jesus a mere ethical teacher, ignoring or
playing down his divinity. An illuminating analysis for
believers and nonbelievers alike, What Jesus Meant is a
brilliant addition to our national conversation on
religion.
The Book of God Walter Wangerin Jr. 2010-08-03
Experience the Bible as a singular, powerful story and
prepare to be swept away by Scripture as never before!
Wangerin's "Bible storybook for adults" features
brilliant settings, dramatized scenes, and added
dialogue—all gleaned from extensive research. The Book
of God reads like a novel, dramatizing the sweep of
biblical events, bringing to life the men and women of
this ancient book in vivid detail and dialogue. From
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Abraham wandering in the desert to Jesus teaching the
multitudes on a Judean hillside, this award-winning
bestseller follows the biblical story from start to
finish. Priests and kings, apostles and prophets, common
folk and charismatic leaders—individual stories offer
glimpses into an unfolding revelation that reaches
across the centuries to touch us today. The Book of God:
Follows the biblical story in chronological order Filled
with carefully researched cultural and historical
background Includes biblical events viewed through the
eyes of minor characters Master storyteller Walter
Wangerin Jr. shares the story of the Bible from
beginning to end as you've never read it before, retold
with exciting detail and passionate energy. Experience
the Bible in a beautiful new way!
Surprised by Joy C. S. Lewis 2017-02-14 A repackaged
edition of the revered author’s spiritual memoir, in
which he recounts the story of his divine journey and
eventual conversion to Christianity. C. S. Lewis—the
great British writer, scholar, lay theologian,
broadcaster, Christian apologist, and bestselling author
of Mere Christianity, The Screwtape Letters, The Great
Divorce, The Chronicles of Narnia, and many other
beloved classics—takes readers on a spiritual journey
through his early life and eventual embrace of the
Christian faith. Lewis begins with his childhood in
Belfast, surveys his boarding school years and his
youthful atheism in England, reflects on his experience
in World War I, and ends at Oxford, where he became "the
most dejected and reluctant convert in all England." As
he recounts his lifelong search for joy, Lewis
demonstrates its role in guiding him to find God.
C. S. Lewis & Mere Christianity Paul McCusker 2014-06-20
Mere Christianity is one of the best books of Christian
apologetics ever written. Arguably, no book other than
the Bible itself has had as much influence for the cause
of the gospel over the past 60 years. The story of how
that message came to be created, during the rigors of
World War II in England, is fascinating in and of
itself. But it also addresses a very important question:
mere-christianity-cd-unabridged

How do we present the gospel effectively to a culture
that has Christian foundations but has become largely
secularized and ignorant of biblical truth? C. S. Lewis
& Mere Christianity develops the circumstances of
Lewis’s life and the inner workings of the BBC. It also
goes into greater detail about life in the middle of war
against Nazi Germany, and Lewis’s series of broadcasts
that extended into 1944.
Mere Christianity C. S. Lewis 2009-06-02 In the classic
Mere Christianity, C.S. Lewis, the most important writer
of the 20th century, explores the common ground upon
which all of those of Christian faith stand together.
Bringing together Lewis’ legendary broadcast talks
during World War Two from his three previous books The
Case for Christianity, Christian Behavior, and Beyond
Personality, Mere Christianity provides an unequaled
opportunity for believers and nonbelievers alike to hear
this powerful apologetic for the Christian faith.
Jesus > Religion Jefferson Bethke 2013-10-14 A NEW YORK
TIMES BESTSELLER Abandon dead, dry, rule-keeping and
embrace the promise of being truly known and deeply
loved. Jefferson Bethke burst into the cultural
conversation in 2012 with a passionate, provocative poem
titled “Why I Hate Religion, But Love Jesus.” The 4minute video literally became an overnight sensation,
with 7 million YouTube views in its first 48 hours (and
23+ million in a year). The message blew up on socialmedia, triggering an avalanche of responses running the
gamut from encouraged to enraged. In Jesus > Religion,
Bethke unpacks similar contrasts that he drew in the
poem—highlighting the difference between teeth gritting
and grace, law and love, performance and peace, despair
and hope. With refreshing candor he delves into the
motivation behind his message, beginning with the
unvarnished tale of his own plunge from the pinnacle of
a works-based, fake-smile existence that sapped his
strength and led him down a path of destructive
behavior. Bethke is quick to acknowledge that he’s not a
pastor or theologian, but simply a regular, twentysomething who cried out for a life greater than the one
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for which he had settled. Along his journey, Bethke
discovered the real Jesus, who beckoned him beyond the
props of false religion.
Don't Waste Your Life (Redesign) John Piper 2018-03-31
“If you live gladly to make others glad in God, your
life will be hard, your risks will be high, and your joy
will be full.” —from the Introduction The American Dream
beckons people to spend their lives on trivial
diversions, slipping through life caught up with seeking
success, comfort, and pleasure above all else. But God
designed people for far more than this. In this bestselling book, John Piper makes a passionate plea to the
next generation to avoid the dangers of a wasted life,
calling us to take risks and make sacrifices that matter
for eternity—with a single, soul-satisfying passion for
the glory of God that seeks to make much of him in every
sphere of our lives.
Grief Observed C. S. Lewis 2001-02-06 Written after his
wife's tragic death as a way of surviving the "mad
midnight moment," A Grief Observed is C.S. Lewis's
honest reflection on the fundamental issues of life,
death, and faith in the midst of loss. This work
contains his concise, genuine reflections on that
period: "Nothing will shake a man -- or at any rate a
man like me -- out of his merely verbal thinking and his
merely notional beliefs. He has to be knocked silly
before he comes to his senses. Only torture will bring
out the truth. Only under torture does he discover it
himself." This is a beautiful and unflinchingly homest
record of how even a stalwart believer can lose all
sense of meaning in the universe, and how he can
gradually regain his bearings.
A Simple Christianity John MacArthur 2009-03-02 John
MacArthur has an answer for those finding the Christian
life too complicated, their zeal diminished, their
relationship with Jesus grown cold and predictable.
Awardwinning author and respected pastor-teacher, John
MacArthur reminds us in A Simple Christianity that
what’s been lost can be found—and tells us how! This
practical tool can help readers restore the fire and
mere-christianity-cd-unabridged

conviction of their first love for Christ by helping
them to better understand His character, His Glory, and
His love for them. MacArthur counsels all who want more
love for Christ to pursue Him by making Christ their
focus each day, in every activity, in every contact, and
in every thought. It’s when you make Him your priority
and love Christ with all your heart, soul, and strength
that God is glorified.
Crazy Love Francis Chan 2013-04-01 Revised & Updated
Edition! God is love. Crazy, relentless, all-powerful
love. Have you ever wondered if we're missing it? It's
crazy, if you think about it. The God of the
universe—the Creator of nitrogen and pine needles,
galaxies and E-minor—loves us with a radical,
unconditional, self-sacrificing love. And what is our
typical response? We go to church, sing songs, and try
not to cuss. Whether you've verbalized it yet or not, we
all know something's wrong. Does something deep inside
your heart long to break free from the status quo? Are
you hungry for an authentic faith that addresses the
problems of our world with tangible, even radical,
solutions? God is calling you to a passionate love
relationship with Himself. Because the answer to
religious complacency isn't working harder at a list of
do's and don'ts—it's falling in love with God. And once
you encounter His love, as Francis describes it, you
will never be the same. Because when you're wildly in
love with someone, it changes everything. Learn more
about Crazy Love at www.crazylovebook.com.
C. S. Lewis' Little Book of Wisdom C.S. Lewis 2018-09-01
A USA Today bestseller! "These well-chosen Lewis quotes
will inspire readers and prompt them to make their own
spiritual reflections." —Publishers Weekly Novelist,
poet, critic, lay theologian, and best-selling author of
the 'Narnia' series, C. S. Lewis' works have become
timeless classics for adults and children around the
world. Here in one concise volume is the essence of his
thought on subjects ranging from love and faith to
ethics and morality and myth and literature that will
throw open the windows of the soul and provide readers
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with bite-sized nuggets of wisdom and inspiration from
one of the best-loved writers of the 20th century. This
lovely little gift book will provide sustenance, wisdom,
and hope for both believers and seekers. And, most
importantly, it will provide an entry point for those
unfamiliar with Lewis that will make them want to
explore his fiction and nonfiction works. Selections
from C.S. Lewis' Little Book of Wisdom: "If God had

mere-christianity-cd-unabridged

granted all the silly prayers I've made in my life,
where should I be now?" "Surely arrested development
consists not in refusing to lose old things, but in
failing to add new things…" "Do not dare not to dare."
"We are mirrors whose brightness is wholly derived from
the sun that shines upon us." "I didn't go to religion
to make me happy. I always knew a bottle of Port would
do that. If you want a religion to make you feel really
comfortable, I certainly don't recommend Christianity."
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